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Indiana Professional Licensing Agency Provides  
Annual Licensing Statistics from the 2024 Calendar Year 

 
STATEWIDE – The Indiana Professional Licensing Agency (IPLA) is pleased to provide 
its annual licensing statistics from the 2024 calendar year. Indiana state law under IC 
25-1-5-4.6(b) requires the IPLA to provide and post the following information on its 
website each calendar year: 
 

1) The number of new licenses and certificates issued in the preceding calendar 
year, with the information separated by license and certificate type. 

2) The average wait time for new licenses and certificates that were issued after 
submission of a completed application in the preceding calendar year, with the 
information separated by license and certificate type. 

3) The number of licenses and certificates renewed in the preceding calendar year, 
with the information separated by license and certificate type. 

 
The IPLA’s statistics on this information are provided in the reports included herein, and 
these reports are now provided on the IPLA’s “Resources” web page. 
 
As the IPLA continues to modernize the administration of its critical licensing services, 
the IPLA is committed to providing even more transparency on the scope and state of 
the agency’s administration, as well as licensing and workforce trends across the state 
Indiana. The IPLA also recognizes that its aggregate licensing statistics and data can be 
critical information in the important decisions that are made by state and local 
policymakers and industry leaders. The IPLA remains committed to working with 
policymakers and its industry stakeholders and partners in using its data to deliver 
better results and services to licensed professionals and Hoosier consumers.    
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About the Indiana Professional Licensing Agency (IPLA): 
 
The Indiana Professional Licensing Agency (IPLA) was established by the Indiana 
General Assembly in 2005, consolidating the Indiana Health Professions Bureau and 
the former Indiana Professional Licensing Agency into one centralized umbrella agency. 
The IPLA now issues licenses for forty (40) different professions and over two hundred 
(200) unique license types. 1 in 6 working Hoosiers are currently licensed by the IPLA. 
The IPLA supports thirty-four (34) of the State of Indiana’s occupational licensing 
boards, commissions, and committees in administering their duties and business, and 
also provides inspection services for certain professions and businesses across the 
state of Indiana. The IPLA partners with several other Indiana state agencies in 
providing professional licensing services, by managing the State of Indiana’s online 
professional licensing system – the Indiana Licensing Enterprise. The IPLA’s mission is 
to ensure Hoosiers have access to a robust, safe, and reliable professional workforce 
by providing licensure to professionals in a fair and efficient manner. For more 
information, visit the IPLA’s website here. 
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